Christmas at the Center
Application 2024

October 31st, 2024
Dear Artisan or Vendor,

You are invited to attend the 10th Annual Christmas at the Center on December 7th, 2024. We are hoping to
make this the best year yet as we are returning to a socially distant but in person celebration!

This celebration to kick off the Christmas season will take place on December 7th at the Harlan Center. If you are
interested in attending, please fill out the application below and return with check or money order by December 4th,
2024. Make check payable to the Harlan Tourism and on the memo line print Christmas at the Center. Applications
will not be accepted or allowed after this date. Booth spaces are placed at the discretion of the Harlan Center and are
FINAL. We will confirm receipt of your form and payment by phone call, mail, or email. For more information, please
feel free to contact Laura Adkisson, Tierra Sundy, Amanda Middleton, or Brandon Pennington at 606-573-4915 between
the hours of 9AM -4PM Monday through Friday. You may also contact us via the Harlan Tourism Facebook page. If one
of us is not available to answer, please leave a brief message and we will get back with you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,
Harlan Center Staff
Name: What is your craft, retail, or vending?
Address:
Phone Number: (Tables, chairs, coverings & electrical cords
Email Address: not included)
Number of 10ft spaces required: Electricity: YES or NO
$10.00 per space

Make check/money order:

Harlan Tourism

MAIL TO BACK TO:

Harlan Center

C/0 Christmas at the Center
PO Box 489

Harlan, KY 40831



